
 

 

WALKER TOWNSHIP 

PARKS & RECREATION BOARD 

Monthly Meeting May 21, 2024 
6:00pm 

 

Attendance:  

Members Present:         Patty Correll, Leah Burd, Jan McDowell, 

 Cindy Kunes, Pam Rogers 

 

 Members Absent:   Frank Skrzycki, Deb Zimmerman 

 

Guests:   None 

          

Call to Order:   Pam Rogers called the May 21, 2024 meeting of the Walker Township Parks & 

Rec Board to order at 6:00pm in the Walker Township Municipal Building and led the group in 

the Pledge of Allegiance.  Patty Correll motioned to approve the minutes from the April 16, 2024 

Meeting as presented; motion second by Jan McDowell and approved by all members present.   

 

Guests: None 

 

Agenda Items: The fence has not yet been repaired at the basketball and tennis courts and they 

have not yet been power washed.  A verbal estimate was received from Asphalt Doctor for tennis 

and pickleball line painting.  Patty Correll motioned to have Asphalt Doctor paint the basketball, 

tennis and pickleball court lines; motion second by Cindy Kunes and approved by all members 

present.  The Board then discussed the need for painting a crosswalk at the new parking lot and 

adding a pedestrian crossing sign.  Parking lot line painting was also discussed. 

 

Old Business: 

• Cindy Kunes reported the NVJRA is moving forward with Kepler Pool funding options. 

• Cindy reported on grant options for installing new pickleball fields.  She has looked into 

DCED and DCNR offerings and will continue to follow up on needed requirements. 

• There were no park maintenance issues to report. 

• There was no further discussion on the sewer line construction project through the new 

parkland. 

• Patty Continues to work on a newsletter. 

• Leah reported on the PRPS Webinar “The Sound and the Fury” regarding noise 

abatement at pickleball courts. 

 

New Business:  

• The Board reviewed the budget sheet. 

• Payment of the farmland rental was received. 

• The Board had no input on the Shady Lane Farm Solar Project (CCPCDO-16-24). 

• Patty reported plans are underway for Summer Camp and the Fall Festival. 

 

Correspondence:  None 
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Pam Rogers motioned to adjourn; motion second by Patty Correll and approved by all members 

present.  Meeting adjourned at 6:43pm. 

 

 

      Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

      Leah Burd, Recording Secretary  

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING – Tuesday, June 18, 2024 @ 6:00pm 

 
 

 

 


